
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to Kindergarten 2022!  
We are looking forward to working with you and your child during this 
exciting year. 
 
To ensure your child is properly prepared for class each day, we are 
requesting that you supply the following items for their use: 

 

• 1 library bag  

• 1 paint shirt  

• 1 home reader case – large pencil case  
 

All of the above items need to be clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

 
• 4x Bostik Glue Sticks 

• 1x packet of wipes 

• 1x box of tissues 

• 1x paper towel 

• 2x Whiteboard markers 
 

All items can be brought into school during their first week in a bag. 

 
Thank you in advance for your support.  

2022 Kindergarten Teachers  


